
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

     Altar Servers are a very important part of the church and the Sacred Heart 

community is blessed with many young people who serve. It is a great way for our youth 

to be actively involved in the liturgy. When we do something for God’s people, we give 

worship and honor to God. 

     Altar serving is open to those who have made the Sacrament of First Holy 

Communion and in 3rd grade or above.  

For more information, please contact our Altar Server coordinator at 561-582-4736. 


